

June 3, 2024

Dear Neighbor,

We are writing to provide you with an update regarding the routine process of updating the College's Master Land Use Plan (MLUP). We also want to thank those who attended our MLUP-focused neighbor meetings on January 17 and April 17.

## **MLUP Timeline**

During our previous two neighbor meetings we committed to keeping you informed of the timeline and our progress. We are pleased to report that the College's Board of Trustees unanimously approved the 2024 MLUP and we have submitted the plan to the City of Naperville for its approval and incorporation into the City's Land Use Master Plan (ORD. 22-025). The 2024 MLUP is now available for public review on the North Central College website: **northcentralcollege.edu/MLUP**.

The 2024 MLUP will be reviewed by Naperville commissions and the City Council on the following dates:

- Historic Preservation Commission: Thursday, July 25
- Planning and Zoning Commission: Wednesday, August 7
- City Council: Tuesday, August 20 (and possibly Tuesday, September 3)

The meeting times and locations will be finalized and posted on the City's website closer to each respective meeting date. Similarly, the 2024 MLUP will be published on the City's website as part of the agenda for the above-mentioned meetings.

We will write to you later this summer regarding our regular fall neighbor meeting and will include an additional update on the MLUP at that time. You are welcome to call or email us should you have any questions regarding the College.

We hope you have a joyful and relaxing summer!

Best Regards,

Jim Godo '93

Vice President for Communication and External

**Affairs** 

630-200-5533 (cell)

630-637-5809 (desk)

jwgodo@noctrl.edu

Mike Hudson

Vice President for Operations

Michael Mudgo

630-638-3578 (cell)

630-637-5657 (work)

mjhudson@noctrl.edu